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 NEWSLETTER 

                                                                       A WORD FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 
 

Well, here we are half way through the term already.  These winter mornings certainly have been chilly. We 
have had staff and students suffering from the effects of cold and flu. 
  
As usual, there is always lots going on at Doxa.  Our new students seem to be settling in to the Doxa program.  
Parents/Carers are advised to contact the school if they are finding their child's transition difficult. 
 
Jude’s VCAL class have just finished their bridges project.  The students were set the task of building a bridge 
from icy pole sticks with the bridge holding the most weight judged the winner  - congratulations to Jade 
Oborne.  We may have a budding bridge engineer in our midst!  See our Facebook page  for some photos. 
 
The Coffee Project being run by Pauls VCAL class is proving to be a big success with local businesses.  Our out-
door area is a hive of activity on Tuesday mornings from 10.30am to 11.30am and starting next week, Thursdays 
also.  The students are providing a great service  and we encourage family and friends to drop in and support 
our students during our operating time for a coffee and a chat. 
 
VCAL students are encouraged to think about their upcoming work experience program from 9th to 13th  
September.  If students need support in making decisions on what to do, they need to speak to Pete so he can 
offer assistance. 
 
A big thanks to the Bendigo Food Bank for their kind donation of frozen goods in support of our breakfast and 
cooking programs.  They offer great support to us as a not-for-profit organisation. 
 
The Semester 2 Family Dinner will happen on Thursday, 5th September  from 5.30pm to 7.30pm.  Students and 
their immediate families are encouraged to attend.  See attached for further information . 
 
Included is some information on workshops that are on offer through CentaCare Bendigo.  For more informa-
tion give them a ring on5438 1300. 
 
   
John Russell 
Principal 

                Don’t forget to check us out on  the Doxa School Bendigo Facebook page 
                                                   at www.facebook.com/DoxaSchoolBendigo  

 
                

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Thursday 29th August  - Core day trip to Werribee Zoo 
Tuesday 3rd September - Jude’s VCAL class day trip to Melbourne Zoo 
Thursday 5th September - Doxa Family Dinner 
Monday 9th Sept - Friday 13th Sept - VCAL work Experience 
Thursday 19th September - Student last day of term 
Tuesday, 8th October - Students return for start of term 4 

August 2013 





 
 

Doxa School Bendigo 
Invite 

 
Our students  

and their immediate family 

 

To attend our 

Family Dinner for a culinary feast  

(Doxa Style) 

At Doxa School  

On Thursday 5th September from 

5.30pm to 7.30pm 

 
RSVP Colleen or Josie  

on 03 5442 8140       
Email: clingard@doxabendigo.catholic.edu.au 

BY Tuesday 3rd September. 

mailto:clingard@doxabendigo.catholic.edu.au

